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Campus plan for new 
primary school at 
Murrumbateman

Project 
overview

Artist impression of the new primary school in Murrumbateman situated on Fairley Street

Planning is underway for 
a new primary school in 
Murrumbateman to cater for 
projected enrolment growth in 
the area. Planning includes the 
development of a master plan 
and concept design.

The new primary school will 
be located on Fairley Street, 
Murrumbateman.


